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Launch of Corporate Communications Department 

 

Central Glass Co., Ltd. launched the Corporate Communications Department on March 1, 2024. 

 

The functions of Investor Relations, Shareholder Relations, Public Relations, and others formerly overseen by 

the Corporate Administration Department have been separated into the Corporate Communications Department. 

As a result, we aim to strengthen and enhance information dissemination and communications with stakeholders. 

 

We value opportunities for dialogue with investors and stakeholders to gain a better understanding of us, and 

endeavor to provide useful and high-quality information. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                        

 

[Inquiries regarding this matter] 

Central Glass Co., Ltd. 

Corporate Communications Department 

Investor Relations & Shareholder Relations & Public Relations Group 

Telephone: +81-3-3259-7062 
 


